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Notification Published of the Imposition of Conditions of Entry 
for Certain Vessels Arriving to the United States from  

the Republic of Yemen  
 
The Coast Guard today published a notice in the Federal Register announcing the imposition of conditions of 
entry on vessels arriving from the Republic of Yemen, with the exception of vessels arriving from the Ash Shihr 
Terminal, the Balhalf LNG Terminal, and the Port of Hodeidah.  The Coast Guard determined that ports in the 
Republic of Yemen are not maintaining effective anti-terrorism measures and notified the Republic of Yemen 
of this determination on December 18, 2011.  The Coast Guard identified steps necessary to improve the anti-
terrorism measures in place at the respective ports but the Republic of Yemen has not offered a response.   
 
The Notice and related materials may be reviewed at http://www.regulations.gov docket number: USCG-2012-
0279. 
 
For more information, please contact Mr. Michael Brown, Chief, International Port Security Evaluation 
Division, Commandant (CG-5141), U.S. Coast Guard, at (202) 372-1081. 
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